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 The meeting was brought to order at 1:00 p.m.  In attendance were Cathy Scott, Cheryl Rinehart, 
Keith and Mary Kay Kropf and Amanda Kirby. 
 
SURVEY. The idea of sending out a survey was discussed either through Survey Monkey or the Gmail 
account. Cathy and Cheryl were meeting with Amanda after the meeting to generate a survey to send to 
those addresses in the Group’s G-mail account. 
 
GENERIC SURVEY. At upcoming meetings, we will have a generic survey to hand out to those in 
attendance. 
 
ESPY ROOM TOUR.   Cathy will contact the people at the Espy Room to finalize plans for a tour on 
Saturday, November 9th.    
 
LOBBY CABINET.  The White Swan Park exhibit will be expanded to include photos that were posted on a 
Facebook page. 
 
FEATURE PANEL.  Doris Pichi had given Cathy photos of Noblestown.  Cheryl was in contact with Keith 
Delaney from Sturgeon, who had posted historic photos on the Sturgeon VFD website and sent her 
several additional photos.    We will also ask on the email survey if anyone has additional photos or 
memorabilia for the feature panel located in History Hall. 
 
POSSIBLE PROGRAMS: 

 Cathy contacted Judy Stewart for a history tour of the Hankey House that is now occupied by 
Black Dog Winery. 

 Tim Killmeyer is doing a program for the Moon Historical Group on November 2nd.  He has done 
You Tube videos on Then and Now, which we have discussed in the past for our feature panel.  
Perhaps we can schedule him for a program in 2020. 

 Moon Historical Society is having Patty A. Wilson on Haunted Western PA on October 7th.  In the 
past, we’ve had Brady Crytzer who has written several books.  We can see if he has written any 
new books and if he is available to do another program for us. 

 
The meeting concluded around 2:00 p.m. 

 
 


